On October 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC5 - CONSIDER APPROVAL OF A CONTRACT WITH THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS FOR A HEAD START CHILD CARE PROVIDER PARTNERSHIP:

 

 

Request:    Is this the same program that has been in place the last few years?  

 

Response:  Yes, this is the same contract that has been in place the last few years.  This is a renewal.

 

Request:    Is it inclusive:

 

Response:  Yes.  The contract makes provisions for 10% of the student's served to be special needs.  

 

 

Cheri Young

On behalf of

Ann Killets

Chief Academic Officer

 

 

 

 

 

 

